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News from John Dingell VAMC  

John Dingell VAMC , is still in lockdown as are all our veteran facilities, due to the 

Coronavirus.  So sad for our patients as they have had no visitors for several months. 

They will be so happy to see the volunteers when we can come back. Our distribution day 

will remain the same, the second Friday of the month, at 9:00 am. Life is a little different  

now, we held our quarterly VAVS meeting with Voluntary Director Bill Browning and 

the hospital staff with a conference call. Most of the veteran organizations were present. 

 

When we do come back I’m sure the patients will be in need of many items, toiletries, 

clothes etc.  If you wish to donate, all checks must be sent to the Department. Checks 

should be made out to AMVETS Ladies Aux. Dept. of Mi. and earmarked John Dingell 

VAMC.  Send to Nancy Middleton and she will forward any checks to the VAVS Rep. 

 

Praying we will soon be able to continue our volunteer work soon. 

Stay safe and healthy. 

 

 

Harriet Biela VAVS Representative 


